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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 15, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON PROGRESS UNDER NYC’S NEW MANDATORY INCLUSIONARY HOUSING LAW

“Since adopting the nation's most progressive affordable housing law last spring, the City has already approved developments with 4,500 affordable homes. Today’s vote for 550 Washington, a project that includes important funding for Pier 40’s Hudson River Park, is a huge win for the community and New York City. I congratulate Speaker Melissa Mark-Viverito, Council Member Corey Johnson and all those who worked so hard to ensure that any new development serves the needs of their community.”
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